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To: 

 
All Members of the LICENSING SUB-
COMMITTEE B 
(Other Members for Information) 
 

When calling please ask for:  

Kimberly Soane, Democratic Services officer 

Legal & Democratic Services 

E-mail: kimberly.soane@waverley.gov.uk 

Direct line: 01483 523258 

Calls may be recorded for training or monitoring 

Date: 12 April 2024 

 
Membership of the Licensing Sub-Committee B 

 
Cllr Michael Higgins 
Cllr David Munro 
 

Cllr Ruth Reed 
 

Dear Councillors 
 
A meeting of the LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE B will be held as follows:  
 

DATE: MONDAY, 22 APRIL 2024 

TIME: 10.00 AM 
PLACE:  

 
The Agenda for the meeting is set out below. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Susan Sale,  
Executive Head of Legal & Democratic Services & Monitoring Officer 

 

Most of our publications can be provided in alternative formats.  For an audio version, 
large print, text only or a translated copy of this publication, please contact 

committees@waverley.gov.uk or call 01483 523351 

 
 

mailto:committees@waverley.gov.uk


 

NOTE FOR MEMBERS 
 

Members are reminded that contact officers are shown at the end of each report and 
members are welcome to raise questions etc in advance of the meeting with the 
appropriate officer. 
 

AGENDA 
 
1.   APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE   

 
 To receive any apologies for absence 

 
2.   LICENSING ACT 2003 - APPLICATION FOR A NEW PREMISES LICENCE - 

WHEATSHEAF INN, GRAYSWOOD ROAD, HASLEMERE   GU27 2DE  
(Pages 3 - 48) 
 

 An application has been received for a new premises licence from Mr Mark 
Miserotti, in respect of a pub and restaurant situated on the ground floor with a 
beer garden located to the front and side of the premises. The premises has a 
current premises, although this has been suspended due to failure to pay the 
annual fee. The premises has recently been renovated and extended.  
Residential properties are situated both to the rear and side of the premises. 
Six relevant representations have been received, five in objection and one in 
support 
 
Recommendation 
 
It is recommended that the Sub-Committee determine the application.  

 
3.   LEGAL ADVICE   

 
 To consider any legal advice relating to any applications in the agenda. 

 
[Note: Reports relating to confidential or exempt information may be excluded 
from those copies of the agenda provided for inspection by members of the 
public if they relate to matters during which the meeting is likely not to be open 
to the public.] 
 

 

    
  For further information or assistance, please telephone  

Kimberly Soane, Democratic Services officer, on 01483 523258 or by 
email at kimberly.soane@waverley.gov.uk 

 

    

 


